
Dear residents, families, staff, team members and the greater Wesbrooke Community, 

 

I want to begin by thanking all of you for your support, patience and understanding throughout 
this difficult time. We are all in this together and our efforts are aimed at keeping every 
member of The Wesbrooke Community as safe as possible. We also are committed to keeping 
you apprised of as much that is happening on numerous fronts as the events unfold. 

 

COVID – 19, How we are staying safe! 

Since the beginning of this pandemic in February and March of 2020, we have taken significant 
steps including self-isolation, sanitization, social distancing, and wearing of masks and other 
PPE. As we all know too well, the second wave has now arrived. I want to stress and assure 
everyone that we will continue with what has been successful and apply what we learned from 
the beginning stages to strengthen how we respond to this second wave. We have taken 
important steps to prepare and I encourage you to read about them here (insert link?). 

We continue to follow the guidance and recommendations of Dr. Bonnie Henry at the 
provincial level, WorkSafe BC guidelines and the Fraser Health Authority at our local level. 

Caring for our residents, families and Wesbrooke staff and community is at the heart of 
everything we do. We have endeavored to communicate often to all involved and invite you to 
read our numerous updates regarding Isolation, visitation guidelines and protocols if you have 
not received them . 

Please stay strong and stay safe! 

Sincerely 

Pat & Celeste De Luca 

 

 

 


